
MSS Class of 2025 – Grad Fundraising 

 

Hello Council members!!! 

We are thrilled to announce that the Mackenzie Secondary Class of 2025 has officially begun 

their graduation year! 

This journey through elementary school and high school, will end with a Valedictory Ceremony 

on June 21st followed by our Banquet Dinner. Here we will celebrate the achievements and 

memories of our 2025 grads.  

This year’s Grad Committee would love your support with fundraising efforts! We were hoping 

you might be interested in donating or donating a portion of  the community hall for the Banquet 

Dinner. Your contribution would mean so much to our grads and help us celebrate their hard 

work and achievements! 

If you are interested in supporting the MSS Class of 2025, please contact us via email at 

mssgrad2025@gmail.com. We look forward to hearing from you!! 

 

Warm regards, 

 Chae Gaudreau ​

Student Vice President, Graduation Committee​

Phone Number: 250-997-7498 
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